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Lunar New Year Greetings

Dear friends,

On behalf of the people of the Diocese of New Westminster, | send special
greetings on the upcoming Spring Festival, the Lunar New Year.

May this Year of the Rabbit be filled with blessings, love and hope for all our
communities, from Powell River to Hope.

| pray for peace in the world and in our hearts and ask for your prayers.

Faithfully yours,

The Right Revd John R. Stephens
Bishop
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